Licensed Providers needed for Navy
Reserve Families during drill weekends

The Navy Home Community Care (HCC) program provides child care
for members of the Navy Reserve Force assigned to specific
installations during drill weekends. Care is provided in high quality

child care facilities throughout the United States at selected pilot
locations.

The Navy Home Community Care (HCC) program
provides child care for members of the Navy Reserve
Force assigned to specific installations during drill
weekends. Participating state licensed providers will
receive $18 per hour per child for up to 24 hours of
care per month on scheduled drill weekends.

ONE WEEKEND PER MONTH

APPLY NOW!

Contact Child Care Aware® of America for eligibility questions:

1-800-424-2246 x 404 I NavyHCC@usa.childcareaware.org
childcareaware.org/fee-assistancerespite/feeassistancerespiteproviders/navy-home-community-care/



